
NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 

Crusher Canyon Sanitary Sewer Improvements Project 

Questions: Contact Public Works Director Rocky Wallace at (509) 698-7365 or Rocky.Wallace@selahwa.gov 
Project information will be regularly posted on the City’s Website on the Public Works page. 

 

Important Project Information: 
 The City will be constructing approximately 4,600 linear feet of new sanitary sewer from

Lookout Point Rd to the west City limits.

 The project funding is a blend of State Legislator grant funds of $1,000,000 and $1,020,000
of ARPA grant funds.

 The construction area is highlighted in green below.

City of Selah 

Preliminary Construction Schedule: 
Construction Start: 

Construction End: 

June 6, 2022 

September 27, 2022 


